O Rt
FSANZ Proposal P1028

Infant Formula

Submission to Food Standards Australia and New Zealand in response to consultation

Dietitians Australia recognises the comprehensive and evidence-based work led by FSANZ to
strengthen commercial milk formula regulations to ensure public health and safety of all

Australians, most importantly the protection of infants.

Dietitians Australia strongly support full compliance with the International Code of Marketing

of Breast-milk Substitutes and the subsequent World Health Assembly Resolutions.

To read more, download our submission.

Get in touch

If you have questions about this submission, contact us at policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au
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